UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

SCHOOL OF LIBRARIANSHIP
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

BERKELEY 4, CALIFORNIA HMay 27, 1957

Mr, Herman H, Tussler
Director of Libraries
University of Chicago
Chicago, Illinois i

Dear Herman:

One of our graduate students, Jobn W, Montgomery, expects
to sperd a week or gso in Chicago, beginning sbout June 7 or 8, and
would like the privilege of using the University ¢f Chicago Libraries
while he is there., Mr, Montgomery's subject is a bio-bibliographical
study--description, translation, and evaluatione-of lomeier's De
Bibliothecis Liber Singularis, so he would need access to0 rare book
materials., MNr, Fontgomery has made an cutstanding record with us and
I can vouch for him, I shall be grateful, as he will be, for your
assistance to him,

Sincerely yours,
/V(% )

Js Feriam Danton
- Dean
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ect lMr, Montgomery .~
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